
The attention of the Board and Management of Petroleum Products Pricing 
Regulatory Agency (PPPRA) has been drawn to the activities of some 
unscrupulous and fraudulent Persons using various dubious means ranging 
from text messages, social media platforms spreading false and misleading 
post of an ongoing recruitment exercise by the Agency on a faceless and fake 
website. 

For the avoidance of doubt, we wish to state categorically that;
1.	 PPPRA is currently not recruiting and will not demand payment or 

gratifications in any form for any job placement.
2.	 PPPRA will advertise all vacant positions whenever it is ready to embark on 

a recruitment exercise.
3.	 Members of the public, particularly unsuspecting applicants should be wary 

of fraudulent invitations for job interviews at the PPPRA Head office, Abuja, 
or at any of its Zonal offices and that anyone who entertains such invitations 
or deals with peddlers of such invitations does so at his or her own risk.

4.	  Anyone contacted for the purpose of the purported recruitment exercise 
other than through advertisement duly placed by the Agency in the national 
newspapers, should not hesitate to report such invitations to the relevant 
law enforcement agencies.

Please Note:
The public is hereby advised to note that information on any future recruitment 
exercise by PPPRA would be posted on the official website of the Agency; 
www.pppra.gov.ng and other information platforms of the Agency the and 
National dailies.
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